
EDUCATIONAL RECORD ANNUAL NOTICE 

The district annually notifies parents or adult students that it forwards educational records 

requested by an educational agency or institution in which the student seeks to enroll or receive 

services, including special education evaluation services. In addition, policy IGBAB/JO states 

that the district annually notifies parents of all students, including adult students, currently in 

attendance that they have the right to: 

1.  Inspect and review student records; 

2. Request the amendment of educational records 

3. Consent to disclosures of personally identifiable information 

4. File with the U.S. Dept. of Ed a complaint concerning alleged failures by the district to 

comply with FERPA; and 

5. Obtain a copy of the district's education records policy. 

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please reach out to the respective school, or the 

FRSD District office at 541-935-2253 

 


